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Dear friends, donors and volunteers, 
 

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you for supporting LifeNets this past year. You 
helped transform one life after another by helping to provide University education and 
the opportunity for a career to almost 60 students in Latin America and Africa. You 
helped to provide medicine to impoverished Malawian and Zambian communities. You 
provided food security to approximately two hundred orphans who rely on us in Balaka, 
Malawi. Through our livelihood development program, you have helped people out of 
despair and poverty by providing them the tools for a self-sustaining income.  

 
Our special thanks go to all the volunteers who have collected eye glasses and 

white shirts. Our thanks to those who have picked up and stored wheelchairs and those 
who helped load our container to Ukraine.  
 

Since March 20 we have helped with the Tsunami disaster relief in Sri Lanka. We 
sent a family from southern California to that country to coordinate reconstruction. 
Thousands of families in Sri Lanka have lost their means of livelihood and homes. 
Through your contributions we have been able to build five homes and benefit 31 people 
with habitat and the means to again make a living.  

 
On April 19th we sent another 40 foot container from Indianapolis, Indiana filled 

with medical supplies and equipment to the “Revival” Centre of Rehabilitation for 
Disabled Children in Chernihev, Ukraine. We have worked with this center before its 
opening nearly ten years ago. It’s been wonderful to see the progress that they have made 
from humble beginnings to now being able to help more than 200 children at a time.   

 
In addition to our international projects, we have an active wheelchair program in 

the United States. Through our web site we have received many donations of 
wheelchairs. Often these chairs are almost new. We then strive to match requests with the 
donated chairs. Last year we were able to match up many needy recipients. Currently we 
have more than 20 wheelchairs (power, pediatric and manual chairs) available to those in 
need in the United States.  If you know of a need in this way, please let us know. 
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At this time of year our donations come in more slowly than at any other time of 
year, yet our commitments to core projects, namely medicine, orphans and education are 
ongoing. Our main source of income is from individual donors who see the value of 
being active participants in providing hope and dignity to those in need.  We would like 
to ask for your special help at this time through this slower period. Some of you have 
asked if you can donate using a credit card. Beginning on July 11th you can do so through 
our web site at www.lifenets.org. 

  
On a personal note, I’d like to mention that LifeNets chairman Tom Peine 

suffered a stroke on April 11th. Tom is a great help in the development of LifeNets. He 
has offered his warehouse and vehicles for the transfer and storage of so much that has 
gone on our last four containers to Ukraine and Africa. We are happy to say that Tom is 
recovering well.  

 
Again, a special thanks to all who are supporting our efforts to help those in need.  

We are grateful that so many of you have made LifeNets your charity of choice. 
 
 
 
       With great appreciation, 
 

 
 
       Victor Kubik 

        President 
 
 
 
 


